
Gard is awarded the Great Place to Work 
certificate for 2017

<span>We are delighted to announce that Gard has received the Great Place To Work 
certification for 2017.</span>
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The certification is based on the outstanding results achieved in our recent Great 
Place To Work employee survey. The overall result is an acknowledgement of the 
partnership we have built with our employees and we believe it reflects the 
commitment and enthusiasm of our nearly 500 employees world wide. It confirms 
that focusing on employee empowerment and autonomy at work builds the trust 
necessary to have a great place to work. We will use the result to celebrate what have 
achieved so far and continue to re-think ‘usual practice’, continuously looking for 
improvements. We are proud to call Gard a Great Place to Work and thank our 
employees for their continued support.
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